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Parking

All motorized vehicles are prohibited on park trails and carriage roads. All-terrain vehicles are not 
allowed anywhere in the park.

Snowmobiles are permitted in certain areas of the park.

•	 Commercial vehicles are limited to 27 tons GVW (Maine regulations).

•	 Sargent Drive is closed to RVs and buses.
•	 Great Head Road is closed to vehicles longer than 20’ and to trailers.
•	 Bass Harbor Head Road is closed to buses and RVs longer than 20’ and to trailers.
•	 Blackwoods and Seawall Campgrounds are closed to RVs longer than 35’. Extension pull-outs 

must fit within the site pads provided.

Parking is limited to:
•	 Parking lots and paved and gravel pull-outs.
•	 The right lane of the one-way section of Park Loop Road from Bear Brook Picnic Area to the 

Stanely Brook Road juntion, unless otherwise posted.
•	 Parallel parking on the shoulders of the two-way section of Park Loop Road between Stanley 

Brook Road junction and the Jordan Pond Carriage Road gates.
•	 Parallel parking along the south shoulder of the road to Jordan Pond Boat Ramp.

•	 Park Loop Road is closed to vehicles taller than 12’0” between Fabbri Picnic Area and 
Wildwoods Stables.

•	 Route 3 bridge over the Park Loop Road near Blackwoods Campground is 11’8” in the right 
lane and 12’0” in the left lane. Vehicles over 11’8” must drive in the left lane while passing 
beneath this overpass.

•	 Park Loop Road is closed to vehicles taller than 12’2” between Sieur de Monts and the 
entrance station.

•	 Stanley Brook Road is closed to vehicles taller than 10’4”.
•	 Fish House Road is closed to vehicles taller than 11’6”.
•	 Duck Brook Road is closed to vehicles taller than 12’4”.
•	 Blackwoods and Seawall Campgrounds are closed to recreation vehicles taller than 11’8”.

Please plan your route carefully. If damage to a bridge occurs, the offending vehicle will be cited and the park 
will seek restitution for damages to the historic bridges.


